

December 15, 2009

FILE Copy

100 East Pine Street Suite 605 Orlando, FL 32801

Phone: 407.649.5475
Fax: 407.649.6582
hsagolden.com

VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL AND UPS

Mr. F. Thomas Lubozynski, P.E. Waste Program Administrator Florida Department of Environmental Protection 3319 Maguire Boulevard, Suite 232 Orlando, Florida 32803-3767

Re: Taft Recycling, Inc. TS/MRF-WPF
First Request for Additional Information
Modification of Permit No. SO48-0173968-007
Permit Application No. WT48-0173968-008
HSA Golden Project Number 06-404.010

Dear Mr. Lubozynski:

On behalf of Taft Recycling, Inc. (TRI), HSA Golden is requesting a 30-day extension of the due date for this Request for Additional Information, so that Orange County Fire Rescue Division (OCFRD) can complete their fire survey of the planned tire storage area. OCFRD has scheduled their fire survey inspection for December 17, 2009. We anticipate submittal of the first request for additional information on or before than January 15, 2009. Thank you for your cooperation in this matter. Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact our office at 407-649-5475.

Sincerely,

HSA GOLDEN

James E. Golden, P.G.

Vice President, Professional Hydrogeologist

cc: Mike Kaiser, TRI

